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Subject:	Impact of changing the rules of airplane companies on ordinary citizens
Wizzair changed its luggage policy at the end of 2017. Along with other changes, the airline is now asking passengers to drop off their luggage two hours before the flight. If they fail to do so, they will have to pay a fee of EUR 65.
On behalf of ordinary citizens, can the Commission provide some information about the process of changing such rules and who is responsible for these changes?
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